
August 29, 2013

My name is Nancy B. Akers and I am a life long resident of  Camden. I would like to register my deep concern for the 
proposed zoning changes associated with Fox Hill Properties LLC.  In my opinion, their proposal for a rehab facil-
ity for drugs and alcohol would not be the proper use for the following reasons: This is a neighborhood of  exclusive, 
high end properties whose values would be jeopardized should a rehabilitation facility be built. Existing homeowners 
invested in their properties with every assurance of  living in a safe, established community. Additional impact from this 
type of  facility, specifically, increase in traffic flow, lack of  sidewalks and lighting, would also reduce property values 
and have a negative impact on the immediate neighborhood.  There are places in our community for this types of  
facility but I believe this is not one of  them. 

Nancy B. Akers


